
  

   
     

 
  

 
 

 

 

 

Choctawhatchee Bay Estuary Coalition Special Meeting 

Pursuant to section 286.011, Florida Statutes, notice is hereby given that two or more members 
of Choctawhatchee Bay Estuary Coalition will be meeting in Tallahassee during the week of 
January 27-31, 2020 to discuss legislative items that may impact the Choctawhatchee Bay 
Estuary Coalition.  No voting on any items regarding Coalition will be done at these meetings. 
The Coalition consists of representatives of the Okaloosa, Walton, Washington and Holmes 
County Commissions and other members.  


